
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 3:52 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: TO CLK for Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 3:44 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2022 5:11 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187837 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Daniel Antinone 
Telephone: (740) 632-7106 
Email: antinone@gmail.com 
Address: 4054 Bond Circle Niceville FL 32578 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Daniel Antinone 
Account Number: 
Address: 4054 Bond Circle Niceville FL 32578 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05208-2022 

The Minimum Base Bill from Florida Power and Light is wrong. How am I getting charged for something that I am not 
using. To say it another way, I am paying significantly more while maintaining the status quo. This is 100% a revenue 
grab from Florida Power and Light and not about paying to upgrade or maintain the grid. If I use enough electricity, I 
don't have to pay the fee. But when I don't, I do? How is that fair. If you want to allow them to charge a fee every month 
to all users for grid maintenance and upgrades, fine. I have no other power options in my area. So a monopoly was 
allowed to raise prices again under the commissions watch. This must stop. You are supposed to be serving the public, 
not the corporations. 
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